
Enforcement Advisory Council 
Solid Waste Management Through Partnership 

____________________________________________ 
December 19, 2024 

Mark de Bie, Deputy Director           
Waste Management, Compliance, and Mitigation Division 
Department of Resources, Recycling and Recovery        
P.O. Box 4025 Sacramento, CA 95812-4025  

Subject: Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2024-003 - Thanking Kim Haas for her service as EAC 
Chair   

Dear Mr. de Bie: 

On December 19, 2024, the Enforcement Advisory Council (EAC) voted to officially thank Kim Haas for 
her service as EAC Chair.   

Kim has extensive knowledge and experience in the solid waste field. Her willingness to share her 
experiences and her involvement as an EAC officer helped promote and advance the ongoing 
partnership between LEAs and Cal Recycle.   

Please extend a thank you to Kim for her commitment to this worthwhile endeavor.   

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (805) 451-3787 or ncamposbernal@sbcphd.org 

Sincerely, 

Norma Campos Bernal, REHS 
Enforcement Advisory Council Chair 

cc: EAC Members, CCDEH Solid Waste Policy Committee 

mailto:ncamposbernal@sbcphd.org

